Dear Joyful Noise Parents,
I am looking forward to having your children come to play in our program this year.  They are ready and willing to learn! We strive to provide a quality educational program that inspires them to create, discover and achieve. 
Keep in mind though that the best early childhood programs do more than just teach children how to count and say the alphabet. These programs reach children’s hearts as well as their minds. Self esteem and effective relationships are important goals for children at Joyful Noise Childcare. 
I want each child to feel like an essential member our group, to make friends and play cooperatively with others.  I also hope they continue  to learn to treat others with respect and gentleness and to be generous and offer help when possible.  
You and your child are important to me. Success depends on establishing an effective partnership between home and school. I will do my best to keep you informed of our progress. Soon, I will ask for you to help with activities at home in order to provide continuity with our projects in our program. 
I will also being asking for you help when doing Ages and Stages Screenings with your child. So that we can be sure that each child is developmentally where they belong.  This will allow us to plan different activities and projects which will strengthen any weak skills. 
I care deeply about being a teacher. I feel honored to be part of your children’s lives. I am also aware of the great responsibility we have as partners in educating and nurturing them. Please feel free to communicate issues, concerns, and anything that is important to you regarding our young learners. 
Blessings, 

Miss Cherry




